
12/6/2016


TO WHOM IT MAY CONCERN:

This office does not accept unsigned correspondence transmitted via United States Mail.

Kindly take note of the enclosed:  the attorney to whom your office referred me finally replied to my request dated 8/17/2016 in an email message dated 10/3/2016 (6+ WEEKS later), stating in part:

“I was having issues with my info email address and have now shut it down.”

If you believe that, I have a bridge on the planet Jupiter that is for sale:  good price / positive cash flow / nice neighborhood / no dogs allowed.




Paul Andrew Mitchell, B.A., M.S.
Damaged Party


enclosures
